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MEDCHI APPLAUDS THE APPROVAL OF THE JOHNS HOPKINS’ JOBS PROPOSAL 

BY THE HSCRC 
 

BALTIMORE, - December 10, 2015 – MedChi CEO Gene M. Ransom stated, “We 

applaud the action taken by the HSCRC and the Hogan Administration to approve a 

modified version of the Johns Hopkins Jobs Proposal.  This Proposal strikes a balance 

that will protect Maryland’s unique Medicare Waiver and create job opportunities for 

Baltimore.”   

 

Last September, MedChi overwhelmingly approved a resolution to support the Johns 

Hopkins Jobs proposal at its semi-annual meeting.   

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  It is the largest physician organization in Maryland.  The mission 

of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate and resource for physicians, their 

patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more information, please visit 

www.medchi.org. 

http://www.medchi.org/

